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Dear Parents

We have been working hard to try and ensure all our

parents are supported in getting their children into school.

We have looked at postcodes and carried out surveys and

hope that the enclosed details cover the requirements of

all - be it train and minibus, car and minibus or home to

school.

We will continue to tweak as pupils join but the

fundamentals of this booklet will not be changed.

WALKING BUS OVER HINDHEAD COMMON - SUMMER 2024

In the summer months, we are keen to support any child

who wishes to either walk or cycle across Hindhead

Common to the school, as it is a short and beautiful path

that will be guided by staff and older pupils from the

Senior School. More details on this option will follow once

the Prep School has relocated to the Haslemere site.



AM - HINDHEAD TO STOATLEY HALL
07:45 from Prep School site
This will remain as a pick up/drop off location for your
convenience. Once the developers take ownership of the site,
we will use an alternative Hindhead location.

Hindhead and Haslemere Shuttles

PM - STOATLEY HALL TO HINDHEAD
16:15 from Stoatley Hall
Arrives 16:30 at the Prep School site
16:45 from Stoatley Hall
Arrives 17:00 at the Prep School site
Late Bus departs 17:30 from Stoatley Hall
Arrives 17:45 at the Prep School site

PM - STOATLEY HALL TO CENTRAL HASLEMERE
16:15 from Stoatley Hall
16:20 - Bus Stop in front of Wey Hill car park
16:22 - Our Lady of Lourdes Church, Weydown Road
16:24 - Haslemere Station

AM - CENTRAL HASLEMERE TO STOATLEY HALL
08:02 - Haslemere Station
08:04 - Our Lady of Lourdes Church, Weydown Road
08:06 - Bus Stop in front of Wey Hill car park
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BOOK your child onto one of the minibuses 

TRACK when your child embarks and disembarks the bus. 

This app helps reassure you of when your child is on time or

delayed on their journey to and from school.

We continue to improve our transport service and are due

to take receipt of four new minibuses in September 2023.

All of our drivers are first aid qualified. 

We have trialled a transportation app, 'KURA', this term

and this will be continued in 2023/24.

Track your child

If you have any queries regarding transport, please email

transport@royal.surrey.sch.uk

mailto:transport@royal.surrey.sch.uk
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